
 
 

 

 

 
FROM OUR SWSC FAMILY TO YOURS, WE 
WANT TO WISH YOU A HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

  

   
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 P. O Box 1868 / Mission, TX 78573 
956-585-6081 / www.sharylandwater.com 

  

January 2024 

Annual Membership Meeting &  
Election of Directors 

Our meeting will be held Wednesday March 27, 2024. Effective 
January 12, 2024, any member of the Corporation interested in 
running as a candidate for an open position on the Board of Directors 
may contact the Corporation’s Office Manager during business hours 
for an application. Candidate applications must be fully completed 
and received in the main office no later than 12:00 Noon, February 
12, 2024. Submissions received after that time and date will not be 
accepted. 
 

Have you sold your property? 
Please go to our website at www.sharylandwater.com for 
more details on transferring water services to the new owner. 
Via email at customersupport@sharylandwater.com or 
call our office at (956) 585-6081. 

Stay up to date with all SWSC alerts and notifications 

If your contact information has changed let us know. Come into 
our office or send new updated information along with picture 

ID to customersupport@sharylandwater.com 

 New pay option available: 
 Pay by Phone - ENGLISH dial (877) 583-8734  
Please follow the prompts. Have your account number and MasterCard, 
Visa, or Discover card number ready. 
 Pago por Teléfono - ESPAÑOL marcar (866) 954-5633  
Por favor, siga las indicaciones. Tenga a mano su número de 
cuenta y el número de tarjeta MasterCard, Visa o Discover. 
 

**There is a convenience fee of $1.00 for payments $35.00 and 
under or 2.95% for payments $35.01 and over.** 

 

 

Infrastructure Improvement Projects under construction within our service area are as follows: 

1. WTP1 Reservoir Relocation Project              Start Date: 07/05/23        Projected End Date:  03/29/24. 
2. 5 Mile – Conway to Bentsen Palm Drive       Start Date: 05/05/23        Projected End Date:  03/15/24. 
3. Shary Rd. – 5 Mile to 7 Mile                          Start Date: 11/27/23        Projected End Date:  04/30/24. 
4. Shary Rd. – 3 Mile to 5 Mile                          Start Date: 11/15/23        Projected End Date:  05/23/24. 
5. 5 Mile – Taylor Rd. to Ware Rd.                    Start Date: 01/20/24        Projected End Date:  07/18/24. 

 

Another year is starting and Sharyland WSC is already 
working on construction projects and improvements to our 
facilities and waterlines in our area due to the TxDOT road 
widening and the implementation of our Water Master Plan 
(WMP). These waterline improvements are necessary to 
improve pressure and volume for our customers.  Our WMP 
is a 20-year commitment that started in 2020 and is intended 
to identify infrastructure that needs to be upgraded to ensure 
projected growth demands in the future. 
 
 
 

 

SWSC is offering scholarships for our members 
graduating Seniors!! Please visit our website or office 
for more information!! Deadline is January 31, 2024!! 

 

US Environmental Protection Agency Requirement 
to Develop a Lead Service Line Inventory 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)  issued regulations 
requiring all public water supply (PWS) systems to develop a Lead 
Service Line Inventory (LSLI) of both water system owned and 
privately owned service lines.  Sharyland WSC must submit this 
inventory to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
(TCEQ) by October 16, 2024. 
 

The LSLI is a mandatory requirement. Representatives from our 
water system may contact you in the near future to ask you questions 
to assist us in identifying service line material used in your home’s 
plumbing and service line. Please take the time to respond to our 
inquiries as this will assist us in submitting this information to the 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality as required. 
 

Sharyland WSC is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
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